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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Banco BMG S.A. (B3: BMGB4) ("Bank"), hereby announces to its shareholders and the market 

in general that, in compliance with the provisions of article 16 of CVM Instruction No. 480/09, 

it held at 6 p.m. on August 26, 2020, together with Wiz Soluções e Corretagem de Seguros 

S.A. (“Wiz”), a live broadcast with TRMF Consultoria Ltda. (“Suno Research” or “Suno”), a 

financial market analysis company.  

 

The broadcast was streamed live and is available for access through the link on a Youtube 

channel: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b-SRjZ4uQXs. The executives who participated 

in the transmission were: Ana Karina Bortoni Dias, Chief Executive Officer of the Bank, Danilo 

Herculano Andrade Silva, Superintendent of Investor Relations of the Bank, and Heverton 

Pessoa de Melo Peixoto, Chief Executive Officer of Wiz. 

 

The main issue addressed was the Bank's partnership with Wiz. The Bank did not report any 

material facts or different information than that which already was published in the Material 

Fact disclosed on August 6, 2020. 

 

 

 

São Paulo, August 27 2020. 

 

MARCO ANTONIO ANTUNES  

Executive Vice President and Investor Relations Officer 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b-SRjZ4uQXs

